
            
 
 

 

If You Missed the Meeting… 
  

 

… on Wednesday, April 8, 2020, President Kevin promptly opened our first Zoom online meeting at 7:10 a.m.  Mark 

Harris, our Family of Rotary Rotarian led us in the Pledge. Eric presented a very meaningful and thankful 

invocation. President Kevin, being on top of things, then jumped right in and introduced our very efficient 

Secretary, Randy Stutz, who introduced guest speaker, and other guests. 

 President’s Announcements:  

• President Kevin welcome all members and guests who ventured online to join our first online meeting. 

• Kevin asked members about how to refund unused meal money. Kevin will send out a Survey Monkey to 

get member opinions.  

 

Other Announcements: 

 

• Loren, our very efficient Treasurer, reminded us that, for your dues and fines payment convenience, a 

web page has been published where anyone can either pay their obligations or make donations to our 

club. Take a look at www.westminster710rotary.org/makerotarypayments.cfm 

• Roger updated us about Imagination Library. We will find out about the Buell grant on April 20th for 

$20,000. The CO state senate heard about Dollywood and are interested in supporting us. More to come 

about this. Roger submitted a grant to Adams County Foundation for $275,000. We should know by the 

end of this month.  

• Chris informed us about the Foundation Board. He covered the approval of grants to At How I Roll for 

$1,000. Then $2,000 went to the WCPAA. We also approved $1,000 to Growing Home to help with their 

Food Bank. Matt, Chair of the ISC will be working on the Haiti project. The Bocce project netted a little 

over $2,000. The Hayes Michael Hayes Foundation put out the word that they are looking for grant 

applications. Call Chris if you would like to apply.  

• Ryan talked about Scholarships and that there were a number of great applications.  Ryan also talked 

about the Golf Tournament on June 22nd. Trying to plan this is a challenge. Of course, let Ryan know if 

you would like to help with this. 

• Martin updated us about the Foundation funds going to the Doctoral Program in the Philippines. We are 

having problems getting the funds transferred through the banks.  

• Brian asked us to think about what we, as a club, could do to help folks in our community during this 

crisis. 

 

Our program this morning was a very interesting time for each 7:10 member who attended our meeting this 

morning. We learned about ZOOM and the technical aspects of the first online meeting the Westminster 7:10 

Rotary Club. 

Doug, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made very few extractions from the 20 very energetic Rotarians who attended 

the meeting. Don’t forget, you can makeup missed meetings at any of the Rotary Clubs in our area.  Get the 

app, Rotary Club Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs you can attend located all over the world. 

 

Mark H.  was extolled by President Kevin who thanked him for being an important member of the 7:10 Rotary 

Club and who has shown us the Service Above Self motto. His prolific profile as the Family of Rotary Rotarian can 

be found on the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord newsletter which was 

profusely available on all of the tables in its elegant 11x17" format. It can also be found on the 7:10 web site at: 

www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm. 

 

 Click or tap here to enter text. gave us a short Rotary Moment about Click or tap here to enter text. 

 

Rich had a Thought for the Day. 

 

 We closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four Way Test. 

 

 Yours in Rotary Service,  

 
Loren, 7:10 Missed the Meeting Editor 

https://d.docs.live.net/c8ff14bae718ec5a/2_My%20Documents/1_Rotary%20Files/1_Missed%20The%20Meeting/2019-20/2020/www.westminster710rotary.org/makerotarypayments.cfm
http://www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm
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